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Join us Sunday at The Kingston Shamrock Run 



The Kingston Shamrock Run will take place this Sunday, March 10. A Kingston tradition, the 

Shamrock Run is a 2-mile Family Fun Run that leads the St. Patrick’s Parade down Broadway. 

The run begins at 12:50 PM at Academy Green (238 Clinton Ave) and ends at the foot of 

Broadway in the Rondout district. This event brings Kingstonians and members of the 

surrounding Hudson Valley communities out to kick off the start of Spring. Approximately 4,500 

runners will participate. 

We hope you’ll come out to run in the race or cheer on the runners and watch the parade 

sponsored by the Ancient Order of Hibernians, which takes place after the race. If you are a 

registered runner, please join us at 1:30 PM at the Rondout Neighborhood Center (105 

Broadway) for the Post-Race Party (ID is required to attend). We will be giving out FREE Team 

B&K Beanies while supplies last! (see photo above) 

What To Do If You’re The Victim of a Dog Bite 

 

This month’s blog post on the Basch & Keegan website deals with a question many find 

difficult to consider: what should you do if you are injured by a pet belonging to a friend?  

https://baschkeegan.com/dogs-cant-speak/


 
Attorney Spotlight: John DeGasperis 

 
John A. DeGasperis is a partner at Basch & Keegan, practicing personal injury and medical 

malpractice law. 
 
John works tirelessly for his clients by putting in long hours at the 
office, critiquing and grooming his files for trial, and negotiating 
favorable settlements for his clients. 
 
Learn more about John on his profile page. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Read the blog to learn reasons why animal attacks can occur and how you can recover 

money lost from medical bills and lost wages without ruining your relationship with a 

friend (or their furry companion) 

https://baschkeegan.com/team_member/john-a-degasperis/


 


